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Planning Enquiries

From: Donotreply

Sent: _ 12 July 2012 12:50

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Comment on Application N121547/F - Change of use to dog day care, residential dog

training and grooming

Importance: High

The following comment has been made on planning application: N121547/F - Change of use to dog day
care, residential dog training and grooming

Firsthame Hamlin

Surname Alison

Address Hwicce Cottage, Bush Bank, Hereford HR4 8EW
Postcode ~ HR4 8EW

Telephone 01432

Number

o
Address

Comment

Type Support

We live on the other side of the hedge from Bank House and we have never had any issues
with dogs barking, floodlight nuisance, traffic increase or anything else from that premises. We
run a boarding cattery and if there was a problem with dogs barking you can be sure that we
would have mentioned it as it would affect the cats in our care - never once have any of our
customers mentioned dogs being heard and this is because they don't bark! We have seen the
once derelict buildings being turned into attractive premises, the propertly has been transformed
and is immaculately keptl. The dogs in question are trained to be quiet - to such an extent that 1
am wondering whether the 'problem barking' is in fact coming from a completely different
property altogether? The current residents of Bank House take pride in their property - unlike
the previous residents of the property - and are trying to run a small business in already
difficult times. I feel sorry that suddenly people are coming out of the woodwork to complain
about a business which cannot honestly cause them much hassle in the grand scheme of things.
The residents of Bank House are our neighbours, they are good neighbours and we fully
support them. '
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